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STAPS Explorers
The students have had great fun this term, �ying all over the world!

So far we have visited 2 continents, Africa and South America and

explored aspects of 4 countries including Ecuador, Brazil, Egypt and

Madagascar.

We've encountered some fascinating plant and animal life along the

way and jotted down lots of fun facts in our Travel Journals!

Come in and check out our travel displays! 
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STEM BLOG

Last week we looked at a “Deadzone” what they are and how they can be stopped check out what we did

here:

Community InformationCommunity Information

http://sugarloafstem.global2.vic.edu.au/category/weekly-s-t-e-m-summary/
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2019 CFA Cup Saturday 22nd June At Panton Hill Football Oval
The CFA Cup began in the mid-1990s. The club had no juniors and the then President, Tony Cahir,

wanted to give the young people a chance to play at least one game a year in front of their parents and

the community.

He approached the principals at Panton Hill Primary and St. Andrews Primary who were fully

supportive. It also felt important to link the game to the other stalwarts in each community, the CFA,

particularly as the memory of the loss on Ash Wednesday of Stewie Du� and Neville Je�reys, both

connected with the club, was ‘still very real’.

Whilst now our junior sides give an ongoing opportunity for boys and girls to play competitively each

week, the CFA Cup maintains a Community legacy and provides a fun game between the “traditional

rivals” of St. Andrews and Panton Hill.

 

Panton Hill Football Club invites students from Panton Hill and St Andrews Primary Schools to take

part in this match.  This year the match will be played at the half time break of the senior’s match,

which will be at approximately 3pm.  It is a mini match, which will run for 15 minutes.  The Club would

appreciate your support to keep this important community tradition alive.  And the kids will love it!

Please arrive at the ground no later than 2:30pm.

Players are to wear their own shorts.  A top will be provided. 

Don’t forget your mouthguard!
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